

Date: 19.03.2025

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/230

From Principal's desk....

Subject: End of Academic Year & Eid-al-Fitr Break Notification

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

As we approach the end of the academic year, we would like to share important dates regarding the conclusion of the academic session and the upcoming Eid-al-Fitr break:

- 1. The academic year for students will conclude from March 23 to March 27, 2025.
- 2. The Eid-al-Fitr break for students and teachers will be from March 28 to April 05, 2025.
- The school will resume as follows:
 - > Teachers and Grade 1 to 12 students: April 06, 2025
 - > KG students: April 07, 2025
 - Regular school timings will be followed from the reopening day.
- 4. School Office Closure: The school office will remain closed from March 30 to April 02, 2025, and will resume operations on April 03, 2025.

We appreciate your cooperation and support throughout the academic year. Wishing you and your family a joyful and blessed Eid!

Warm regards,

Meenal Bakshi

Principal

Our Motto

Education with a difference

Our Vision

DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven.

Our Mission

DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better place to live.